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Our Learning Journey 

Welcome back to school – the term has 

started very well with everyone settled 

and enjoying their new year. The children 

have been playing on the field and using 

the trim trail. We have also been running 

round the field and playground. 

 

We have identified lots of things we know 

about ourselves and used this to record a 

simple fact file. We know that rules are 

everywhere and have recorded an 

example of a rule! 

Some of us have brought in our beans and 

we have identified the different parts 

and what they need in order to survive. If 

anyone else has a bean plant at home, it is 

not too late to bring it into school.  

                

Focus on Learning 
Next week we will be using powerful 

words to describe a setting and a 

character. We will be using Narnia as 

an example of description. 
 

In Numeracy we will be learning to 

enlarge pictures and using strategies for 

adding numbers. 
 

We have begun to discuss an agreed set 

of rules to make sure we all help each 

other learn in school. A copy of this will 

be displayed in our classroom soon.      

Reminders to Families 

The children look very smart in their 

new uniform.  Please could you ensure 

that all uniform is named and children 

have a PE kit in school. 

 

For this half term, the children will be 

swimming on Tuesdays and having indoor 

PE on a Friday morning. 

 

Children can bring in a healthy snack or 

a small amount of money to purchase a 

snack at playtimes. 

 

Star Learners. 

Well Done to Callum who  

has begun his year with great 

enthusiasm and responded to all 

the new challenges. He has  

contributed to all discussions 

very expressively.  

 


